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Dean Cooper

From: Justina Waller <JWaller@summitnaturalgas.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 06, 2018 10:34 AM
To: Eric.Lobser@spireenergy.com
Cc: Matthew Kaply; Jennifer Conrad; Phil Marcum; Chris Polley; Dean Cooper
Subject: RE: Meeting with SNGMO

Good morning,  

 

I’m following up on my email from last month, below.  

 

Thanks,  

 

Justina  

 

From: Justina Waller  

Sent: Monday, August 06, 2018 12:20 PM 

To: Eric.Lobser@spireenergy.com 

Cc: Matthew Kaply (MKaply@summitnaturalgas.com) <MKaply@summitnaturalgas.com>; Jennifer Conrad 

(JConrad@Summitutilitiesinc.com) <JConrad@Summitutilitiesinc.com>; Phil Marcum 

<pmarcum@summitnaturalgas.com>; Chris Polley (cpolley@summitnaturalgas.com) <cpolley@summitnaturalgas.com> 

Subject: Meeting with SNGMO 

 

Good afternoon Eric,  

 

Matt Kaply has asked me to help coordinate a meeting for late August/early September to discuss Spire’s interest in 

receiving transport service from our line that extends from Aurora to Branson. Please let me know what information 

may be useful to you and your team prior to this meeting, and some days and times that may be convenient for you.  

 

Looking forward to working with you,  

 

Justina Waller 

Regulatory Affairs Specialist  

 

Summit Utilities, Inc. 

2 Delorme Drive, Suite #100 

Yarmouth, ME  04096 

Office: 207-781-1200 ext. 1432 

Cell: 207-449-5080 

jwaller@summitnaturalgas.com 

 

 

If you received this message in error, please do not read, copy, or share it. Instead, please notify the sender immediately and permanently delete all 

copies in your possession. 

 

APPENDIX 1


